
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Tina Huerta
Cc: Chase Settle; Bob Asher; Yvette Moore; Katie Jamison; Artesia Regulatory; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hensley,

Chad, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD; Nobui, Jennifer, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) State D SWD #1 (nAPP2111048003) Closure Report
Date: Friday, January 21, 2022 11:04:00 AM
Attachments: image003.png

RE: Incident #NAPP2111048003
 
Tina,
 
An extension to April 19th, 2022 is approved.  A 90 day extension is granted at this time.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Tina Huerta <Tina_Huerta@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 20, 2022 4:12 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>; Bob Asher <Bob_Asher@eogresources.com>;
Yvette Moore <Yvette_Moore@eogresources.com>; Katie Jamison
<Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>; Artesia Regulatory <Artesia_Regulatory@eogresources.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] State D SWD #1 (nAPP2111048003) Closure Report Extension
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

EOG Resources, Inc. respectfully requests an extension to July 19, 2022, for the Closure Report for
the below listed location. 
 
State D SWD #1 
30-015-21572
N-16-20S-24E
Eddy County, NM
nAPP2111048003
 
Based on the depth of excavation required to remove all the contamination to meet the Table 1
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Standard, a Professional Engineer (PE) has been engaged to ensure that the excavation is designed
and completed in a manner that provides the utmost safety for all parties that will be onsite
completing the remediation work.  This increased safety measure for the protection of all workers
involved in the remediation has increased preparations on the front end prior to excavation work
beginning.  It also appears that core data may be needed for completion of the final plan to address
the deeper impacts involved with the site remediation.  The environmental consultant working with
the PE has estimated, after discussing current scheduling with the core rig company, that July 19,
2022, is an appropriate timeframe to complete the remediation for submittal of the Closure Report.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Tina Huerta
Regulatory Specialist
Direct: 575.748.4168
Cell: 575.703.3121
Email: tina_huerta@eogresources.com

     Artesia Division
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